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KEY POINTS: 
 
1. Further to our Circular dated 25 October 

2018 we advise that the Standing 
Committee has at its meeting of 18 
February 2019 resolved to requests the 
ACPT to cease subsidies of public liability 
insurance premium for hirers of church 
premises.  The ACPT Board decided that 
the Standing Committee's decision will be 
implemented from 1 April 2019. The last 
subsidy will apply to one off hirers for hirers 
of church premises on 31 March 2019. 
 

2. In circumstances where the one off hirers 
for non-parish authorised and organised 
activities are unable to obtain public liability 
insurance cover the ACPT has maintained 
arrangement with Ansvar Insurance 
(Ansvar) whereby Ansvar will continue to 
offer public liability insurance cover.  
Potential hirers may continue to apply 
online for public liability insurance cover 
through the Ansvar link -
https://nfpib.com.au/nfp_quote/index.ph
p/hallhire/process/ANGLICAN 

 
CINDY WONG 
Manager, Insurance Services 
7 MARCH 2019 
 

ACTION ITEMS:  
 
1. Please note the change of public liability 

insurance premium for one off hire of church 
premises.   
 

2. The premium cost for hirer of church 
premises will now be the market rate quoted 
by Ansvar online (currently, $161.86).  This 
rate may change at Ansvar's discretion. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

One off hirer public liability insurance for hirers 
of church premises 
 
DATE:  7 March 2019 
 
ATTENTION:  Ministers and Wardens 
 
SDS CONTACT:  Cindy Wong, Insurance Services | 02 9265 1679 | cpw@sydney.anglican.asn.au 
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